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Allen Buansi; Donna Bell; Hongbin Gu; Jeanne Brown; Jess Anderson; Karen Stegman;
Town Council; Michael Parker; Nancy Oates; Pam Hemminger; Rachel Schaevitz; Roger
Stancil; Ross Tompkins

Loryn Clark; Ben Hitchings; Amy Harvey; Beth Vazquez; Carolyn Worsley; Catherine
Lazorko; Christina Strauch; Dwight Bassett; Flo Miller; Mary Jane Nirdlinger; Rae
Buckley; Ralph Karpinos; Ran Northam; Roger Stancil; Sabrina Oliver

Council Questions: Item 6: TDM Grant

Council Question: How much would the Town of Chapel Hill request from the TDM grant, or is this to be determined?
Staff Response: The TDM budget for the Town will be approximately $111,967 with 50% (555,984) being provided by the
TDM Grant and the remaining 50% (555,984) budgeted in the Planning and Development Services budget in the Town’s

General Fund.
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